
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/506                                                                                                         17/09/2025 

  

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ COA Members 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Request for Information Regarding Application for Imposition of Anti-Dumping Duties on 

PET Film Imports 

Plexconcil has received an email from the Department of Commerce (DoC), informing us about a 

communication from the Directorate General of Trade Remedies (DGTR) regarding an application filed 

for the imposition of Anti-Dumping Duties on imports of Polyethylene Terephthalate (PET) 

film from Bangladesh, China, Taiwan, Thailand, and the United States of America.  

In this regard, it is requested to provide information on the following: 

1. Domestic manufacturer details for above products along-with their yearly production capacity, 

Domestic demand and domestic production. 

2. Details of manufacturer associations (if known to you) 

3. Details of user associations for above product. (if known to you) 

4. Opinion of the stakeholders on the imposition of ADD, if any. 

The above information may be provided to us latest by 20.09.2025 at nilotpal@plexconcil.org ; 

bharti@plexconcil.org 

   

 Best regards 

  

Bharti Parave 

Dy Director 

Plexconcil   
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